
 

 

 
20th March 2023 

 
  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
We have booked the children’s individual and class pictures for Friday 26th 
May, just before the Summer half-term break. 
 
In compliance with GDPR legislation, all schools are required to seek 
signed consent for each child’s picture to be taken by an external company. 
We have already collated this consent from each individual child’s 
Admission Form completed before they started at Mulberry Wood Wharf. As 
such, we do not require any further consent from yourself, and are simply 
notifying you of the date this is taking place. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Ky.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Sarah Jane Bellerby 
Executive Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 


